
 

 

Do you need a Green Card for driving in the EU? 

 

Travel before the 31st October 19: 

As the possible date of leaving the EU (also known as Brexit) has been extended 

to the 31st October 2019 you do NOT need a green card for trips before this 

date. As always, take a copy of your certificate of insurance with you. 

 

Travel after the 31st October 19 

Whether a green card is required after the 31st October will depend on whether 

an agreement is reached between Parliament and the EU prior to this. Please 

check back here at least 14 days prior to leaving the UK for updated information 

 

It is possible the above dates could change.  If it does, we will amend this page 

to keep you up to date 


